
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 27, 2021 

  
  

Via email to bobm@cctexas.com  
  
Mr. Bob May 

Forensic Services Supervisor  
Corpus Christi Police Department Crime Laboratory Services  
321 John Sartain  
Corpus Christi, TX  78401  
  

Re:  Texas Forensic Science Commission (“Commission”) Self-Disclosure No. 
21.40, Corpus Christi PD Crime Laboratory (Firearms/Tool Marks)  

  
Dear Mr. May: 
  

At its October 22, 2021 quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action on the 
referenced self-disclosure given the root cause analysis and corrective actions taken by the laboratory.  

 

If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided in connection with this 
disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible.  Thank you and please feel free to contact 
commission staff with any questions you may have.  

  
        Sincerely, 

Leigh M. Tomlin 

        Leigh M. Tomlin 
        Associate General Counsel 
 
LMT/mka 


